
2024 Ton of Toys FAQ 
Registration Dates: 

November 6, 2024 through December 12, 2024. Absolutely no registrations are to be taken 
on Friday, December 13. Do not refer late callers to District administrators or give our 
phone numbers to the callers. 

Eligibility: 

• Participants cannot be registered with another Christmas program. 

• Only children of the registrant (or those legally under his/her care), 17 years and 
younger may be registered. (Exception to age limit – children of registrants with 
permanent disabilities). 

• No walk-ins will be allowed to participate. Must be registered before December 13. 

• Must reside within Posey, Vanderburgh, Warrick or the southern half of Gibson County. 

• Vincentians may schedule a home visit with registrant prior to the Christmas toy event. 

• Only parents or legal guardians for the children in their care. 

When are the shopping days? 

Tuesday, December 17, 2024: 10:00 AM – 7:00 PM 
Wednesday, December 18, 2024: 10:00 AM - 7:00 PM 

Where is the shopping? 

To discourage unregistered walk-ins, we send that information after registration with a copy 
of their registration form.  

When and how will the registrant get the information for Ton of Toys? 

As soon as SVdP administration has registration information in the database, typically 
within 2 business days if sending information by email. Please encourage email addresses 
as the USPS takes a long time to mail information and we allow registration all the way up to 
two business days before the event. 

What does registrant need to bring to shopping days? 

Registrant needs to bring some form of government-issued ID, and name must match that 
on the registration form. Must bring some form of identification for every registered child. ID 
does not need to be government issued, but needs to show child’s name, minimally. 


